
Village of Manteno  

Public Safety Committee  

Wednesday, June 11, 2025  

  

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  

  

 Attendance:  Mayor Lamore, Trustee Barry, Trustee Vaughn, Village Administrator LaRocque,  

                         Village Deputy Clerk Gay, Chief of Police Swinford  

Quorum was uncompleted due to under attendance 

  

Public Participation:  Paul and Marsha Torstrick talked about wanting to donate some land by 

legacy park to turn into a dog park in memory of their daughter. Will need to have a full 

discussion with the board. 

  

Items for Discussion:    

• Gotion and EPA study  

• Razers on public streets 

• Children’s Safety Ordinance 

• Liquor sales on Sunday 

• Radio discussion on options to sell old radios or donate them to other departments.  

• Code Enforcement Hire 

• Dog Park Discussion 

  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:27 

  

  

       

  

  


